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We’re excited to announce that new white coats/lab coats are now available for
ordering through your departments! The coats now feature the updated logo options
– both Tulane Medicine and Tulane Doctors - that proudly represent Tulane’s
commitment to innovation and excellence in healthcare and scientific discovery.
Anyone in the School of Medicine community can choose the Tulane Medicine logo,
while the Tulane Doctors logo is for physicians. 

The coats are sold and distributed through the Hutchinson Memorial Building
stockroom.  Designed with style, functionality, and durability in mind, the coats are
made from high-quality materials to ensure comfort and durability for our physicians
and scientists. There are two options for the new coats: 100% cotton or a poly/cotton
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blend. In addition to the logos, you can also include up to three lines of embroidered
text with your name, title, and department/section. Each order is submitted via a
requisition by each department or section using the Sciquest/eProcurement system
through your administrators.

The invoice will be emailed to Accounts Payable from TLC when the coats arrive in
the Linen Room. The coats ordered will be delivered to the Linen Room (1430 Tulane
Ave., Room 1101), and the Linen Room will contact the person on the
requisition/form attached to the requisition to tell them that the coat can be picked
up.

The new coats are available in a variety of sizes to accommodate our community
members' fit preferences, and the size chart and price list are easily available on the
order form. 

To order your new lab coat, please fill out this form.
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